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Thank You for Joining Us at the Meet the
Contractor Open House

Thank you to all who attended our Meet the Contractor Open House last night. Over 30
neighbors attended to learn more about the 189th Pump Station Project and what to expect
during upcoming construction. Renderings of the future finished 189th Pump Station were also
available for preview. The boards and renderings from the Open House are now available on the
project website.

Construction activities will begin in the next few weeks, with tree felling on the 189th site. Dates
will be announced once schedules are confirmed.

Learn more about the project and sign up for construction updates via email at TVWD.org/189th.
If you have questions, contact Justin Dyke at (503) 848-3000 or Communications@TVWD.org.
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